
JUDITH COOK ALBRIGHT MEMORIAL 
NURSING SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The Judith Cook Albright Memorial Nursing Scholarship 

is an endowed scholarship established by her husband, 

Charles Albright to offer lasting support to deserving nursing 

students at TRCC.  Judy was a professor in the Nursing 

Department from 2005-2016 and was known for her frequent 

smile and positive attitude that touched those around her on 

a daily basis.   

This scholarship is awarded to a nursing student who has 

demonstrated leadership and shown a desire to become a 

life-long nurse. 


